
 

Hispanic Federation:
Working to Support Hispanic Families and Strengthen Latino Institutions 

Virtual EEO Network Lunch and Learn
Thursday, September 29, 2022 | 12 – 1:00 p.m.

Hispanic Heritage Month is celebrated annually from September 15 to October 
15 to recognize the rich history, culture, achievements and many contributions 
Hispanic Americans have made to the United States. Hispanic Federation (FH) 
acknowledges these accomplishments every day, serving as a national model for 
Latino social, political and economic empowerment. HF work locally, state-wide 
and nationally to strengthen Latino nonprofits, promote public policy advocacy 
and bring to scale a portfolio of innovative community programs. They work to 
uplift millions of Hispanic children and families across the country. HF has a strong 
presence in New York, Florida, North Carolina, Puerto Rico and other key states 
across the U.S. Its Washington, D.C. office offers a true national advocacy presence. 
Join Lariza Garzon, Hispanic Federation’s Director of NC and Midsouth Operations, 
to learn more about this model organization and how to make a positive difference 
for North Carolina’s Hispanic workers and residents.

Lariza Garzon is the Director of NC and Midsouth Operations at Hispanic Federation 
(HF). Garzon was born and raised in Bogota, Colombia and has worked for 15 years 
with immigrant and agricultural workers in the U.S. and Mexico. She joined HF in 
March of this year and is happy to lead the organization’s efforts to strengthen and 
support Latino-led and Latino-serving organizations in North Carolina.
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